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RCC recognise is it is not the responsibility of the coach or team manager to transport, or arrange to transport, the children to and from the Club, club matches, training or Club events.  Parents/carers are responsible for the safe delivery and collection of their child for matches or training.

Coaches and club staff will only be responsible for children in their coaching/team groups when on Club premises, on arrival at opponents’ cricket grounds or during organised events.

The club receives, on registration, permission from parents/carers for children to participate in all competitions and away fixtures/events. Parents are required to ensure they collect all children promptly at the end of home and away matches, all coaching/ training session or Club organised events.
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